

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING

13th September 2017

Agenda Item	Discussion	Personnel
Attendin Walsh	g: Ian Marshall, Ricky Reid, Pam Forsyth, Michelle Cameron, Sabrina Brolly,	Morven
1.	Minutes of the Previous Meeting	
	Accepted	
2.	Summer Series - Update	
	Vertical KM re-arranged for 23 rd Sept. IM to post on facebook. SB to change event page.	IM/SB
	Michelle will post current positions on facebook.	мс
	Trophy's - Pam will do update trophy list. Carry forward to next meeting.	PF
3.	Social Events	
	Charity Halloween Quiz night - Sat 28 th Oct. Members to suggest charities. Morven to contact Bogleha Hall. IM to post re charities.	MW IM
	Christmas night - all to look into ideas for location.	All
4.	New Vests	
	IM approaching a new company for new vests.	IM
5.	Dunoon Ultra	
	Still short on marshals. IM to post on Dunoon Ultra post.	IM

	Club sponsoring awards for each category - IM to facilitate.	IM
	Michelle - to speak to walking club re marshalling.	мс
6.	Questions / Issues from members:	
	Scottish Athletics Request from member for club to consider joining Scottish Athletics again. Ask Scott Hill to put advantages in writing, will then be put to club to vote.	SB
	Drone Request for club to purchase a drone. Committee felt it would be more cost effective to hire if required.	
7.	Beginners Course	
	To begin 7 th November, 5:45pm, run for 10-12 weeks. 5.45pm. Those who join beginners course will become a temporary member until new fees due at cost of £10.	ww
8.	Members update	
	Morven to email Sabrina list.	ww
9.	Treasurers update	
	Bank account - approx. £3900.	
10.	AOCB	
	Order forms - to be developed for new hoodies etc. Form and money to be submitted before order placed. Michelle making order form.	мс
11.	Date of Next Meeting:	
	твс	